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Replacement of Scanning Electron Microscope (SEM) in 234-7H

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The JEOL JSM-6480LV SEM, along with all peripheral attachments, are to be removed and replaced by a new SEM and its needed peripheral
attachments; i.e. – chiller, pump, and transformer. The new SEM, with needed attachments and accessories, will fit into the existing laboratory
floor space and will be placed in approximation to the current SEM’s location. The existing HVAC exhaust system (with minimal reconfiguration),
argon and instrument air supply lines to 234-7H will be utilized for the new SEM. A new SEM would be a vast technological advancement over the
current SEM. Hardware and software would be supported, and replacement parts would be readily available. Given the progression of the Design
Agency surveillance requirements, additional capabilities compared to current SEM capabilities will likely be required. The replacement SEM
would provide these capabilities.
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